
TOWN OF BRIGHAM 

NOTICE OF QUORUM OF TOWN BOARD and PLAN COMMISSION  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that  a QUORUM of the Town of Brigham 

Town Board and Town of Brigham Plan Commission may be in attendance 

at a public forum being hosted by Southwestern Wisconsin Regional 

Planning Commission and held on Wednesday, February 22, 2017 from 

6:00 PM to 8:00 PM at the Barneveld Public Library in Barneveld 

Wisconsin. 

The purpose of the Public Forum is to gather input to determine the future 

of the Town of Brigham Comprehensive Plan. 

No Plan Commission Decisions and No Town Board Decisions will be 

made at this public forum. 

 

 

Audrey Rue, Clerk/Treasurer 

 

Posted:  February 16, 2017 


